
Dear Flick: 

To Dr. Flick from V:. O. 
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1 West Frank.lin St., Baltimore, 
Nov. 25, 1903. 

'.::'hank you very much. I shall be glad to dine wi th you on the third. 

I shall send the manuscript to Dr. Jelliffe as soon as it is ready, but 
I doubt if it will be until after the lecture. 

There is a nice snarl now about this tuberculosis business. After 
I had cabled to the Paris people that there would be no Congress of Tuberculosis 
in this co1mtry in 1905 I saw in the paper yesterday morning that Lewis' s 
Congress has been postponed until 1905. I think it would be well to get together 
a national committee to take charge of the whole business, particularly as 
Magnin says they are very anrlous in Paris to have some representati~n here. We 
can talk it over next week. 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler 


